
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
PROPOSED RECONSTRUCTION OF MANUFACTURING DRIVE & BLUFF 

BOULEVARD IN CLINTON, IOWA 
The City of Clinton will hold a public hearing for the Environmental Assessment (EA) document, which has 
been prepared by the City of Clinton in accordance with the National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA).  The 
purpose of the EA is to analyze the potential environmental impacts associated with construction of the Drive to 
Prosperity: Manufacturing Drive and Bluff Boulevard Reconstruction Project, from US Route 30 to 7th Avenue 
North & North 4th Street, Clinton County, Iowa, Project # HDP-1415(634)—71-23.  The EA analyzes the 
proposed project’s potential to affect the following resource areas: Air Quality, Noise Environment, Cultural 
Resources, Natural Resources, Water Resources, Hazardous Materials and Waste, Land Use, 
Infrastructure/Utilities, Earth Resources, Socioeconomics, Environmental Justice, Safety and Occupational 
Health, and other resource areas as appropriate.  

The City of Clinton is seeking public comment on the proposed project in the NEPA process to identify any 
concerns regarding the project’s potential impacts. The City of Clinton has coordinated with the Iowa 
Department of Transportation, the Federal Highway Administration, the United States Corps of Engineers, the 
Iowa Department of Natural Resources, the Iowa State Historic Preservation Office, and other governmental 
agencies for their input on the Proposed Action. The EA has been made available for public review and 
comment.  The EA will be available for public review and comment from January 18th to February 16th at the 
following locations: 

• Clinton Public Library at 306 8th Avenue South in Clinton, Iowa 
• City of Clinton City Hall at 611 South 3rd Street in Clinton, Iowa  
• Clinton Community College at 1000 Lincoln Blvd in Clinton, Iowa  

The EA document is also available online at the following websites: 

https://drivetoprosperity.com/  

https://www.cityofclintoniowa.gov/ 

Comments can be submitted via the project website https://drivetoprosperity.com/, email 
jasoncraft@cityofclintoniowa.gov, or mail to Jason Craft at 611 South 3rd, Street P.O. Box 2958, Clinton, IA 
52732. 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the City of Clinton, Iowa on the proposed 
Environmental Assessment for the Drive to Prosperity: Manufacturing Drive and Bluff Boulevard Reconstruction 
Project at 5:00 p.m. on the 2nd day of February, 2024, in the City Council Chambers at City Hall, at 611 South 3rd 
Street, Clinton, Iowa.  If you are unable to attend the meeting in person, please contact Jason Craft, City Engineer, 
City of Clinton, Iowa at 563-244-3423 or jasoncraft@cityofclintoniowa.gov and you will be sent a link to an 
online meeting format.  A link to this meeting will also be posted online at https://www.cityofclintoniowa.gov/.   

The City of Clinton ensures nondiscrimination and equal employment in all programs and activities in accordance 
with Title VI and Title VII of the Civil Rights act of 1964.  If you need more information or special assistance for 
persons with disabilities or limited English proficiency, please contact Matt Brooke, City Administrator and Title 
VI coordinator at 563-242-2144 or mattbrooke@cityofclintoniowa.gov 
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